

To: Commissioners, First 5 Ventura County **From**: Lauren Arzu, Director of HR & Operations

Date: March 25, 2021

Re: Presentation of New First 5 Ventura County Website

Background

Staff is pleased to present our new website www.first5ventura.org.

The website is easy to navigate, allowing parents, community partners, and commissioners to find relevant information – from prenatal resources to our policy platform. The website remains in compliance with the Brown Act, featuring a link to the current Commission Meeting Agenda directly from the home page.